
welcome to Newton 

 
Jonathan Briggs <jbriggs4444@comcast.net> Mon, Mar 28, 2022 at 4:25 PM
To: "lamuda@gmail.com" <lamuda@gmail.com>, "phoebelamuda@gmail.com" 
<phoebelamuda@gmail.com> 

Hello! Thank you for your very thoughtful letter and plans for your new home on 
Elinor Road. My name is Jonathan Briggs and I live directly across the street at 68 
Walnut Hill Road (my kitchen window looks into your front yard). I am currently 
renting this home and have been here for three years. I look forward to you moving 
into the neighborhood and have no concerns regarding the building of your new 
home. 
 
I am happy to speak with you on the phone or zoom if you like, or simply respond to 
your emails. Thank you and again, welcome to Newton. 
 
Kind regards, 
-Jonathan 
 
Jonathan Briggs 
68 Walnut Hill Road 
Newton, MA 02459 
mobile: 415-299-4136 

 

 

 

 
 
 
From: Gutman Keyser <gutman.keyser@gmail.com> 
Date: Mon, Apr 4, 2022 at 10:54 PM 
Subject: New Construction Support 
To: <lamuda@gmail.com> 
 

Hello Phoebe and Andrew, 
 
It was nice to meet you and discuss your construction project at 115 Elinor Road. As your immediate 
neighbors, my wife and I are excited about the construction project of your new house and we wish 
you best of luck in your project. 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
Gutman and Ninelle Keyser 

 

 


